
 
November 12, 2019 
 
To: The John Jay College Community  
RE: CUNYAC Soccer Champions  
 
Our student-athletes at John Jay are known for working hard on and off the field. And, on Saturday, November 9, our community 
got to witness that hard work pay off for our men’s and women’s soccer teams. 
 
Both teams made history by winning the City University of New York Athletic Conference Championships.  
 
The pride I felt watching our Bloodhounds on the field wasn’t only because of their athletic prowess—which was pretty 
impressive. The women’s team scored the game-winning goal with only 90 seconds left on the clock, and the men’s team stayed 
calm under pressure and outscored their opponent in penalty kicks. But it was also the little off-the-field moments that really 
illustrated who these young men and women are.  
 
Our Bloodhounds demonstrated true sportsmanship by helping each other, picking each other up off the field, and genuinely 
consoling the opposing team after the match was over. These student-athletes are a testament to John Jay’s mission to help serve 
others, and with more than half of the team’s members earning a GPA of 3.2 or higher, they exemplify academic excellence.  
 
As a community, please join me in congratulating the men’s and women’s soccer teams. Let’s cheer them on in the upcoming 
NCAA Division III Tournaments. This Saturday, the women’s team will play The College of New Jersey at 1:00 p.m., and the 
men’s team will face Johns Hopkins in the nation’s capital at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Go Bloodhounds! 
 

 
Karol V. Mason 
President 
 

Watch our Bloodhounds win the CUNYAC Championship! 
 

 

 
 
 

https://cunyathletics.com/index.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EdqilZEMO6E&feature=youtu.be
mailto:president@jjay.cuny.edu
https://youtu.be/EdqilZEMO6E

